
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Arrangements for Year 11 after half term 

 

As per Mrs Hogg’s previous letter to you, I am writing to confirm the arrangements for Year 11 after half term. 

On Monday-Thursday, students will be able to complete self-guided work via Microsoft Teams whilst studying 

independently at home. They will need to access the Year 11 ‘Team’ and the use ‘assignments’ tab to select 

sessions and activities to follow each day. 

 

We have arranged the resources into six key areas, and you can find out more about these aspects of study on 

the attached roadmap: 

 

 Change makers – coping with change 

 Build up – developing the ‘soft skills’ which are important for further study and the workplace 

 English and maths boosters – functional, real-world skills of English and maths 

 Subject tasters – a range of A Levels and vocational course subject tasters 

 LORIC – developing the skills of leadership, organisation, resilience, initiative and communication 

 Money matters – an introduction to finances and money management 

Students can ‘mix and match’ the resources they access and complete based on their own skills and areas of 

development. We will be able to monitor which activities students have opened and completed, and students 

should feel free to message me, Ms Cross or their personalised learning tutors on Teams with any queries or 

questions. The resources will be live and available for use from the morning of Monday 7th June. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing Year 11 in person each Friday up to and including the 25th June in order to 

complete some hugely important work around careers, futures and PSHE. 

 

Please let me wish you and your family a happy and restful half term break when it arrives. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Miss A Staniforth 

Assistant Principal 
 


